
 
 

Note to File RO614/RO788 
 
The site was a Fisher Body Plant of Oakland Chevrolet manufacturing plant and parking lot from 1920 to 1960.  
The plant was located near the triangle section of the site at Foothill Blvd. and 73rd Avenue.  The Goodyear is 
the Eastmont Auto store located southwest of the former Mervyn’s (Current Oakland Police station). 
 
On May 8, 1990, Thomas Peacock sent a letter to Eastmont Mall Associates requesting a tank closure work 
plan- number of tanks not provided for the site located at 7250 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland, CA.  No additional 
directive letters are present in the file for RO614.  Duplicate letters from RO788 are present in the file but these 
are listed as the One Eastmont Mall address not 7250 Bancroft Avenue.   
 
One 550-gallon waste-oil UST was subsequently removed from Eastmont Auto on October 23/1995 at the 
address of One Eastmont Mall.  A new case was opened for this tank at that time (RO788) and the case was 
closed under RO788 at One Eastmont Mall.  Oakland Fire department only has the information from this one 
500-gallon waste-oil UST removal.  There is no additional tank removal for this site or the 7250 Bancroft 
Avenue address. 
 
RO614 is a duplicate of closed case RO788.  Files for RO614 were consolidated into RO788. 


